Conversazione 19 March 1975

DELHI~7
March 26, 1974%.

VICE-CHANCELLOR

Dear Mr. Rebeiro,

Thank you for your letter of
March 19, 1974, I shall be happy
to be %e Honorary lMember of the
forum.

Thanking you and with warm
regards,

Yours sincerely,

Cap S0

(8arup Singh)

Mr. Sydney Rebeiro,
President, :
'CONVERSAZ IONE!
Cc-L45, Jangpura
New Delhi-1l,

Extension,




No. REG /vC
DELHI-7
March 26, 1974

VICE-CHANCELLOR

Dear Mr. Rebeiro,

Thank you for your letter of
March 23, 1974%. I regret that
owing to a previous engagement it
will not be pessible for me to
attend the Eliot Evening, though
T would have very much liked to.

I hope you will kindly forgive me.

With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

G GU

(Sarup Singh)

Mr. Sydney Rebeiro,
President,
1CONVERSAZIONE"

c-45, Jangpura Extension,
New Delhi-1l.




